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Dear interpreters  

NUPIT - a branch of the trade union Unite is organising an event for interpreters in the public 
sector. This is an opportunity for you to express your views and ideas that may be used 
during the discussions of the current working conditions of interpreters.  

Let NUPIT hear your voice!  UNITE’s Regional Officer will be present and to listen and engage 
with what you have to say about the branch and its aims. New branch officers will be elected 
in 2018. 

The event will be held on Saturday, 27th January 2018 between 11.00 am to 2.00 pm at 
Unite House – Holborn. 

Lunch will be provided and admission will be free but registration is required at: 
 nupit@unitetheunion.org 
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